
 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting on 

Thursday, May 20, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. is cancelled. 

 

The Board meeting will occur Thursday, May 27, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. by 
way of virtual platform. Access information will be available on our 

website at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting, or contact 
Macomb Academy’s main office for more details at (586) 228-2201. 


